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Mr. Florian F. Haas 
450 sunnycliff Place 
Centerville 
Dayton 59. Ohio 

!lear Sir: 

October 31, 1953 

We have your application for extending your residence by 
tha addition of a carport aad screened patio. Tbis application 1s denied 
until you bave submitted drawings sbowing tbe location of thase additions 
to your present house. The tentative drawings submitted would indicate 
that the continuation of ehs front house line through the carport would 
bring one corner nearer the Sunnycliff property line than is allowed 
under the ordinance. This cannot be exactly determined from the tenta­
tive drawing submitted. 

It is our optnion that the submission of a complete drawing 
might iadicate otherwise. 

l1'LA:gb 
Enc. 

Very truly yours, 

Frank L. Arnold 

Chairman, Centerville 
Planning Board 



Mr. Norwm A. McNutt 
Normandy La.ne 
Centerville 
Deyton 59, Ohio 

Dear Mr. McNutt: 

October 31, 1958 

The Centerville Plenning Board took undar cone1deretion 
your request ror a ruling on the feasibility of dividing your preeent 
property i.nto two loU, one 131 feet and the other 20 feet, fronting 
on Normandy Lane. 

In Residence I in our village zoning ordinance, it states 
that I'IQ lot shlilll hlilve a frontlilge of less than 100 feet, therefore it 
is necessary for us to state that this arrengamant does not fall within 
the rules laid down for Reddence I. 

If you ehould desire to plat this area, it would be neces­
sary to have a street 40 feet w1<1e complete with curb and gutter to 
reach your proposed acre and one~half lot to the rear of your present 
home. It would appear that better planning for the village would be to 
continue tbe street to the rear of these lotli! over into the unplatted 
area along the Dixon and activity center properties. This might open 
up the availability of all the residents along Normandy Lane on the East 
for disposal of their properties to tbe rear. 

If the above is not wholly clear to you, kindly call the 
writer. 

I1LA:gh 
cc: Mr. Ernest O. Brown 

1516 limmons Ave. 
Dayton 10, Ohio 

Returned papers to Mr. McNutt 

Very truly yours, 

Fralilk L. Arnold 
Chairman, Centerville 

Planning Board 



Centerville Village Council 
Mayor Orner Jackaon 
58 Bradstreet 
Centerville, Ohio 

October 31, 1958 

The Centerville Planning Board Wishes to recommend to the 
Council that an ordinance be drawn charging e fee of $5.00 with the 
submission of en application for e building permit and that 1f the 
permit is granted, this fee will be deducted from the building permit 
fee, and if the application is rejected, the fee will become the property 
of the Village. 

Very truly yours, 

CENTERVILLE PLANNING BOARD 


